NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF HAMILTON — ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

THE TOWN OF HAMILTON ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS WILL HOLD A PUBLIC
HEARING ON WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 5, 2020, AT 7:00 PM, VIA ZOOM, FOR THE
APPLICATION SUBMITTED BY BRIAN & STEPHANIE STEIN FOR THE PROPERTY
LOCATED AT 175 WILLOW STREET, ASSESSOR’S MAP 55, LOT 175, ZONING
DISTRICT B, PER THE REQUIREMENTS OF BYLAW SECTION 3.6 ACCESSORY
APARTMENT AND BYLAW SECTION 4.0 DIMENSIONAL AND DENSITY
REGULATIONS IN ORDER TO RAZE THE EXISTING GARAGE AND REBUILD A
SLIGHTLY LARGER GARAGE WITH AN ACCESSORY APARTMENT ABOVE.

A COPY OF THE COMPLETE APPLICATION IS AVAILABLE FOR REVIEW IN THE
BUILDING DEPARTMENT DURING THE REGULAR HOURS OF OPERATION OF
THE TOWN HALL.

WILLIAM BOWLER, CHAIR



